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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is with great sadness that we have received the news of the death of Her Majesty The Queen. She 
served this country with a sense of duty and dignity for 70 years and we thank her for that.  
 
Over the coming weeks our children will have many questions about The Queen and they will come to 
realise that they have lived through part of a reign which will be seen as immensely significant whenever 
the history of this nation is written.  
 
During this period of national mourning, we will be limiting our communications. However, we will of course 
provide urgent and necessary updates as appropriate, and we encourage you to do the same.  
 
Our thoughts and condolences are with her family.  
 
Bishops Lydeard Church School  
 

 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mrs Culverhouse) or ring Somerset Direct 

on 0300 123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 

• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   
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